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MARCH 30, 2025 

Welcome to Camp Springs Community Church.  I trust that you will be blessed today as we 
study God’s Word together. The foundational teaching of the Bible is the Gospel of Jesus Christ, 
which simply teaches that every person is a sinner (thinks and does wrong things) and is 
permanently separated from God and Heaven. However, Jesus Christ (God’s Son), became a 
man who died by being nailed to a cross to pay for the sins of the world, and then rose from the 
grave. Whoever puts his faith in Jesus Christ for salvation will have his sins forgiven and will 
gain entry into heaven (John 3:16). Please ask us if you have questions. 

   
10 AM Message                            UNEQUALLY YOKED    NEHEMIAH 13: 23-31       

                

MORNING SERVICE 
Prelude:  

Greetings and Announcements   

Scripture Reading                EPHESIANS 4:7-16        STEVE MAGGIO      
Prayer                                   

Worship in Song 

11 AM Message                             FROM THE DEPTHS                1 PETER 3:18-22 

 
 
 

 
MARCH NURSERY SCHEDULE:  

 
2- GRACE AND PRESTON 

9TH- JENNY AND CHARITY 

16TH- ANDRIA AND CONNOR 

23RD- GAIL AND DEBBIE 

29TH – ROBERT AND ANNA GRACE 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
Sunday School for all Ages .................................................................................. 10:00 AM 
Sunday Morning ................................................................................................... 11:00 AM 
Wednesday –AWANA  ........................................................................................... 7:00 PM 
Wednesday – Adult Bible Study……………………………………..................... 7:00 PM  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Sunday Mornings, from 9:45 AM to 12:15 PM, YouTube Live on the CSCC  

Channel will be open, all are welcome to connect.   

Wednesday Evenings:  Adult Bible Study, and AWANA 7 pm. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

MARCH 
10 am Sunday 

School 
11 am 

Worship 
WED 

2 38 56 32 

9 38 57 38 

16 40 60 32 

23 38 58 28 

30    

 
 

UPCOMING IN THE CHURCH: 
 

 
 
 
 

 
APRIL: 

 
5TH CHURCH WORKDAY (OUTSIDE THINGS)  
6TH COMMUNION/ OPEN GYM (BASKETBALL 

12TH MENS BREAKFAST 
20TH EASTER  

27TH OPEN GYM (KICKBALL)  
 

 
 
 

 



                    Dr. Jim Lowther, Pastor 
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Missionary to Subic Bay, PHILIPPINES 
Jan-Mar 2025 Newsletter 

 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. As always, I am incredibly grateful for 
your prayers, encouragement, and support as I continue to serve in the mission field. I write to 
share exciting updates and opportunities to get involved in some important upcoming projects 
that are making a big impact on the youth in our community. 
 
Teens Night Service (First Friday of Every Month) 
Our monthly Teens Night Service has become an exciting and vibrant time for teens to gather, 
worship, and dive deeper into their faith. Held every first Friday of the month, this service has 
grown in attendance and impact. Each night brings a fresh atmosphere of excitement, and it is 
a wonderful opportunity for teens to engage with one another and build lasting relationships in 
Christ. Your continued support helps us to make these gatherings possible, and I would love 
to invite you to join us in praying for these teens and their growth in faith 
 
Raising Funds for Camp Site Cabins 
One of the most exciting initiatives we are currently focused on is the construction of new 
cabins for our youth camp. Our camps provide a transformative experience for the teens who 
attend, giving them a chance to grow spiritually, form lasting friendships, engage in personal 
development, and most especially lifelong commitments of being pastors, pastor’s wives, 
missionary, or church workers. However, we do not have cabins that can accommodate about 
200 youths every year. Our goal is to raise $61,403 PER CABIN to build new, safe, and 
comfortable cabins that will allow even more young people to experience the life-changing 
opportunities our camp provides. We would be incredibly grateful for any contribution you are 
able to make toward this project. 
 
Saturday Visitations 
In addition to the camp project, we are continuing our Saturday visitations to reach other 
people in our community. These visitations provide a space for connection, mentorship, and 
guidance. It's an opportunity to listen to their stories, encourage them, and share the love of 
Christ. Your support enables us to continue this important outreach, and we are deeply 
thankful for your partnership in reaching these souls to Christ 
 
Pastoral Lectures 
I am also excited to share that I have been offering pastoral lectures to equip and empower 
leaders in our church. These lectures are designed to help foster spiritual growth, leadership, 
and discipleship, especially for those who are eager to serve. Your support helps make this 
possible, and I look forward to seeing the fruit of these teachings in the lives of our young 
leaders. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing prayers, encouragement, and generosity. I couldn’t do this work 
without you, and I am excited to see what God will do through these initiatives. Please keep 
these projects in your prayers and know that I am continually praying for you as well. 
With heartfelt gratitude, 
 
Teddy & Ligaya Fulfer 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


